October 4, 2019

An Open Letter To the Customers, Prospective Customers, and Friends of
Mr. David Wise and MiniJobs, LLC:

It is my pleasure to endorse David Wise and his company, MiniJobs, LLC, for
exemplary service and quality of workmanship that exceeded my expectations on every
level.

One day last month, while | was at work, | received an urgent call from our next-
door neighbor. She told me that our front yard “looked like a swimming pool.” Of course,
this turned out to be a broken water (main) line running from our water meter to the
house, under our front lawn. Compounding the urgency of the situation, it was mid-
afternoon on a Friday.

| called David Wise at MiniJobs. He was able to send a MiniJobs team to our
house immediately. Although they had to dig down several feet, they found the leak and
were able to temporarily repair the pipe that same afternoon, so that the leak was
stopped and our family had water over the weekend. They returned the following week
and fixed it permanently. Our yard was left clean and in good order at the end of the job.

Throughout this process, MiniJobs kept me well-informed as to what they were
going to do and what to expect. The on-site team was friendly, professional, and
respectful. | appreciate the timely and professional work provided by MiniJobs, and they
have earned my thanks, my continuing business, and my referrals.

Sincerely Yours,
z. p7e

Barry Kaplan
Dunwoody, Georgia



